

NEWSLETTER



15th December 2023

THANK YOU

We really appreciate all your support and contributions to the Christmas Fair and Christmas events over the last few weeks, they couldn't happen without you - We raised over £1,500!

We hope everyone has a lovely Christmas and gets the opportunity to spend some together as a family.

We look forward to welcoming you back to school on Wednesday 3rd January.

A HUGE well done to all our cup winners and Hot Chocolate Friday winners!

Whole Class Attendance

1st - Endeavour - 97.1% 2nd - Democracy - 96.9% 3rd - Sharing - 96%

> <u>Dates for</u> <u>your Diary</u>

WEDNESDAY 3RD

JANUARY - BACK TO

SCHOOL

03.01.24 - Y4 Swimming

04,01,24 - Year 5 Greek Day

05.01.24 - YR&6 Child Measurement Programme

10.01.24 - Y4 Swimming

24.01.24 - Y4 Swimming













